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ATTN: Lander Robison  

RE: Eraring Battery Energy Storage System – Parts Lot 10 and 11 DP 1050120  

Thank you for the invitation on 18 November 2021 for advice on the Eraring Battery Energy 
Storage System at Parts Lot 10 and 11 DP 1050120.  

The land is located within a declared mine subsidence district. Development within a district 
requires approval from Subsidence Advisory NSW (SA NSW).  

The site overlies a mining lease held by Centennial Mandalong Pty Ltd. SA NSW has received 
recent advice from Centennial that mining under the site is unlikely.  

Our records indicate the subject area in not undermined or within the zone of influence of any 
historical workings.  

SA NSW have no objection to the proposal. Future development applications will be assessed in 
accordance with our current policies. 

If you would like more information, please contact Subsidence Advisory NSW on 49084300 or 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Shane McDonald 
Senior Risk Engineer 
 
13 December 2021 
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